
iPath Life Sciences Laboratory will accept out-of-network referrals. Your patients will only be 
responsible for the normal in-network co-payments, co-insurance, and deductibles. 

Out-of-network deductibles will never be charged to the patient.
If you have any questions regarding a patient's insurance coverage, their portion of the charges, or 

the patient has an HMO plan with which we are not contracted, please contact your Personal 
Laboratory Consultant, or call us at 863-606-6655


